
 

  

Perfect 5 For the Year 8 Basketball Team 

Congratulations to the year 8 basketball team who 

last night recorded a 22-15 victory over Paisley 

Catholic College. The result means that the team 

have remained unbeaten throughout this half term, 

winning all five games! 

Not only did the team record a brilliant victory, they 

also saved their best performance until last, 

producing some excellent individual and team plays. 

The team performance was built upon a strong 

defensive foundation with Eliza Crooks, Alec Prime, 

Ted Eaton and Sam Riley proving to a strong rear-

guard against a team with a noticeable height 

advantage. During the first quarter, Churnet View 

raced into the lead with Olly Clamp landing some 

excellent hoops and Dylan Sheldon producing some 

excellent rebound baskets, whilst Charlotte Murfin 

displayed some excellent shooting under pressure. 

The second quarter saw the team extend their lead 

to a 14-6 lead with Callum Coates making some 

intricate passes to support his teams’ attacks. A drop 

in tempo saw the team get pegged back to 15-13 in 

the third quarter, before excellent passing and link 

up play by Tommie Venables saw the team score a 

further 7 baskets and complete another hard-fought 

victory. Well done team on a fantastic season! 

 

Important Dates 

Christmas holiday: 

Monday 25th 

December – Friday 5th 

January 2024 

Inset day: Monday 8th 

January 2024 

Social Media Updates 

You can now find us on 

Facebook and 

Instagram. We’ll be 

posting our latest 

updates and news on 

these platforms.  

Facebook: 

https://www.facebook

.com/people/Churnet-

View-Middle-School-

Leek/10006357825732

0/ 

Instagram: 

https://www.instagra

m.com/churnetviewmi

ddleschool/ 

15TH DECEMBER 2023 

Message from our Headteacher, Mr 

Fryer: 

It won't be long until the last day of this 

Autumn term is over and Christmas is well 

and truly upon us. Although it has felt like 

a really long term, it has still been an 

incredibly enjoyable one. Across the 

week, before we break up, pupils will be 

involved in celebration events, craft 

making, a trip to the pantomime (for 

some) and a variety of other activities. 

During our last week of 2023, it will be our 

job to continue to educate, serve and 

safeguard, whilst managing the 

excitement and range of emotions 

children can experience at this time of 

year. Whilst we want Christmas to be a 

fun and happy time of year, we are aware 

that for some this is not the case. So, 

whilst we are still in school, if you need 

any support or signposting for support 

and you think we could be of help, then 

please do contact us. 

 

I wanted to say thank you to all of my 

team who work so hard and are so 

talented in the way that they teach, 

support and guide children to be the very 

best versions of themselves. Thank you to 

you: our parents, carers and members of 

this wonderful community for your 

ongoing support and for all the 

partnership working you undertake with 

us. 
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Your School Lottery 

To buy a ticket and support our school lottery, please visit 

the following link: 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/chur

net-view-middle-school 

Leek CSOB U12’s 

The P.E. department would like to say a big well done to 

Jayden Lovatt, in year 7, who produced a brilliant 

performance at the weekend for his team, Leek CSOB 

U12’s. As well as making a string of top-quality saves, 

Jayden even managed to top this off with a penalty save 

ensuring his team came away with a victory and clean 

sheet! Jayden has worked tirelessly to improve his 

performances, and this has included dedicating himself 

to extra goalkeeper training. Well done Jayden! 

 

Job Vacancies 

Morning or evening cleaner. 10 hours a week - morning 

shift 6 to 8am or evening shift 3.45 to 5.45pm. 

X2 teaching assistant apprenticeship. For more 

information please follow the link. 

https://www.findapprenticeship.service.gov.uk/.../100

0217492 

To apply please go to our website 

https://cvm.ttlt.org.uk/about/job-vacancies/ 

 

Miss Johnson’s Crafts Club 

This week, Miss Johnson’s Crafts club have been getting 

into the festive spirit by making a Christmas paper chain. 

Miss Johnson was really impressed by their creative, crafty 

skills. Pictured below is Emily Barker, George Redfern and 

Felicity Cope.  

2024 Admissions 

Admissions to Middle School are OPEN. Please visit the 

weblink below to apply for your Middle School place. The 

deadline for admission applications is 15th January 2024. 

Don't forget that pupils joining us in Year 5 in September 

2024 will be eligible for a free school blazer. Further 

information about this will follow after National Offers Day. 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/.../Apply/Overview.aspx 
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Christmas Dinner for Lunch 

This week, The Pantry hosted our annual Christmas lunch. KS2 were helped to their slice of Christmas on Tuesday and KS3 

tucked into their turkey on Wednesday. The delicious main course was a traditional Christmas dinner with turkey, 

stuffing, brussels sprouts and all of the trimmings! For those who had any room left, the tantalising choices were: 

Christmas pudding, trifle and beautiful Christmassy decorated biscuits and cakes! 

 



 

 

 

 


